From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0028
Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 4:48:06 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:54 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-06-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0028

-- Name --
Harpreet Singh

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With inflation causing higher food prices, gas prices and an overall increase to the cost of living, increasing
electricity rates is not in any way helpful to our community. Covid and inflation has resulted in many lay-offs
recently therefore considering the circumstances, any rate increases should be postponed for the time being.

-- Attachment --
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